
 

 

NORTH OGDEN CITY  
STAFF REPORT 

TO:  NORTH OGDEN CITY COUNCIL      
FROM:  DYLAN HILL  

PUBLIC WORKS INSPECTOR     
DATE:   08/20/2024  
BASED ON RECOMMENDATION FROM OUR CITY ENGINEER, ERIC 
CASPERSON, FINAL INSPECTIONS HAVE BEEN COMPLETED ON FERNWOOD 
ESTATES PHASE 6. IT HAS BEEN FOUND UP TO CITY CODE AND STANDARDS. 
 
THE ORIGINAL SUM OF THE ESCROW IS $82,137.80 FOR IMPROVEMENT 
COSTS, WHICH HAVE BEEN RELEASED THROUGHOUT THE IMPROVEMENT 
PROCESS. ESCROW RELEASES SHOW A REMAINING $8,213.73 A REQUEST TO 
RELEASE ALL REMAINING FUNDS HAS BEEN PROVIDED TO THE ESCROW 
AGENT ASSIGNED TO THIS SUBDIVISION. UPON CITY COUNCIL APPROVAL. 
NORTH OGDEN CITY WILL TAKE OVER ALL RESPONSIBILITY FOR THE 
INFASTRUCTURE AND ROADWAY.  
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